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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Illinois Midwifery Board  
 

Starnisha August, CPM, Chairperson 
Rebecca Coolidge, CPM, Vice-Chairperson 
Karen Bachman, CPM, Member 
Hannah Landis, CPM, Member 
Dakisha Lewis, MD, Member 
Nancy Moore, APRN, Member 
Sarah Moore, CPM, Member 
Jessica Pawlicki, APRN, Member 
Corinne Westing, CNM, Member 

                           
From:  Todd Robertson, Board Liaison 
  Division of Professional Regulation 
 
Date:  September 4, 2025 
 
RE:  BUSINESS MEETING CANCELLATION - SEPTEMBER 8, 2025 
 
 
The Illinois Midwifery Board general business meeting scheduled for Monday, September 
8, 2025 has been cancelled due to lack of board business. 
 
Questions regarding the cancellation may be directed to todd.robertson@illinois.gov. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for December 9, 2025. This requires a majority of board 
members who are currently appointed to physically attend the meetings at either the 
IDFPR Springfield office or the IDFPR Chicago office. Both locations will be connected by 
WebEx video conferencing. 
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